
 
 

Mayor and Council 
 
The executive of the Whistler Seawolves would like to submit the following letter of thanks to Council. 
 
As the Whistler Seawolves begin a new season, the executive, parents, coaches, and kids of the Whistler 
Seawolves Swim Club would like to extend our profound thanks to the staff of the Meadow Park Sports 
Centre for their support during the past year.  Jon Pollard, Petra Grier, Roger Weetman, and the staff at 
Meadow Park worked with our club to help us navigate the restrictions placed upon us due to Covid 
19.  With each change – and there were many, many, changes throughout the year – the staff worked 
tirelessly with the club to help provide a safe environment that allowed us to offer a swim program and 
some level of normalcy and consistency to 55 local kids in a very strange year.  Thank-you for keeping us 
going through it all!  We look forward to another excellent year. 
 
David Higgins 
Registrar 
The Whistler Seawolves Swim Club 
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